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Director’s Christmas Message to Employees:

During 1980, it has been rewarding to me personally to observe the commitment,
dedication and resilience of this organization. Furthermore, | know we will continue, in
1981 and beyond, to create an enduring stewardship model, through protection of
parks and provision for public use, despite changing times and sometimes difficult
circumstances. We all know that the nurturing of a conservation and environmental
ethic is greatly enhanced by faithful and enlightened administration of national park
areas, and that effort will continue to command our highest priority.

I am grateful to each member of the organization, whether permanent, subject to
furlough or seasonal, for your contribution during 1980, and | wish for each of you and
your families a very Merry Christmas and continued success and happiness during 1981.
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